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Lisa Williamson 
Aaron Spangler 
Chris Johanson 
Jessica Dickinson 
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Bianca Beck 
Al Freeman 
Alicia Gibson 
Lander Burton 
JJ PEET 
Adam Henry 
Shawn Kuruneru 
Kristen Van Deventer 
Michael Mott 
Robin Cameron 
 
 
Future Developments is a collection of 13 14 15 artists (maybe more, you just never know) whose work 
will be employed to create an ad hoc sequence of distinct but relatively related exhibitions to build the 
whole of the exhibition. This ever-changing show, with a new iteration every two weeks or so 
(depending on how I feel), will include several artists previously exhibited at the gallery; a former 
undergraduate classmate of yours truly; someone with whom I share a birthday; a past exhibitor at Art 
of This; and two artists I have yet to meet in person. To keep you on your toes, as they say, there may 
even be some surprises, cameos, guest appearances, that sort of thing. And every Saturday at 4, please 
join us for Happy Hour on the Patio, seriously, we have nice chairs.  
 
Future Developments, iteration #5, finally gives us the opportunity to view work by JJ PEET. A one-time 
classmate of this guy, yes, that’s me, at the University of Minnesota, PEET presents a new ceramic work 
completed in a Mahtomedi barn, as well as a projected animation that takes over the back gallery (sorry 
for the mess).  Back in the mix are Shawn Kuruneru’s ink stainings, Alicia Gibson’s ecstatic parties, Lander 
Burton’s coats and lapels, and Bianca Beck’s scary dreams. Michael Mott has a curious new piece as well, 
rope and wood, it just doesn’t get any simpler than that. And the Spangler piece is still around too, as 
my doctor has prescribed no heavy lifting for 6-8 weeks.  
Upcoming iterations and events will be posted on the website and via email and social media.  
 
Next and final Future Developments event – Saturday, August 6, 7-9pm 
 
Thanks for coming! 
 


